
Miller	Breaks	Long	Jump	Record	
By	Judy	Rogers	
	
	 Golden	Plains	junior	KayCee	Miller	set	a	new	school	record	in	long	jump	for	
first	place	at	the	Logan	Invitational	on	May	1.		She	jumped	16’	5.25”	to	break	her	
own	record	of	16’	4.75”	set	last	year	at	Regionals.		Miller	placed	7th	in	state	last	
season,	but	this	was	her	first	time	to	long	jump	this	season.	
	 “It	felt	really	good	to	come	back	to	long	jump	where	I	left	off,”	said	Miller.		“I	
haven’t	been	working	on	it.		The	weather	kept	me	from	practicing	the	week	before	
the	meet.”	continued	Miller.		“I	decided	that	I	had	a	better	chance	at	state	in	long	
jump	after	I	saw	the	jumps	from	this	year.		I	have	qualified	the	last	two	years	and	
wanted	to	try	again.		I	will	continue	to	work	on	it	this	season	in	hopes	of	making	it	
back	to	Cessna	Stadium	for	the	state	track	meet!”	
	 Miller	will	compete	again	in	the	Colby	Invitational	on	May	4	and	at	the	WKLL	
meet	on	May	11	before	going	to	Regionals	in	hopes	of	a	return	trip	to	state.	


